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Suspension of the trading of Gfi Informatique‘s shares :  
 

 

 
Saint-Ouen (France), 23 November 2015 – for immediate release -  

Gfi Informatique informs the market of the suspension of the trading of its shares from this Monday 23 

November 2015 at 9h00 AM until Tuesday 24 Novembre 2015 at 9h00 AM. 

 

This suspension has been decided in order to allow proper information of the public of the friendly plan 

for the acquisition of a majority stake by Mannai Corporation which is the subject of releases by both 

the company and the parties to this plan. 

 

 

About Gfi Informatique  

Gfi Informatique is a major player in value-added IT services and software in Europe, and occupies a strategic position in its 

differentiated approach to global firms and niche entities. With its multi-specialist profile, the Group serves its customers with a 

unique combination of proximity, sector organisation and industrial-quality solutions. The Group has around 11,000 employees 

and generated revenue of €804 million in 2014. Gfi Informatique is listed on the Paris Euronext, NYSE Euronext (Compartment 

B) - ISIN Code: FR0004038099.  

For more information: www.gfi.fr         
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  Gfi Informatique - La Porte du Parc - 145 bd Victor Hugo - 93400 Saint-Ouen - Tél. 01 44 04 50 00 - www.gfi.fr 

 

 
GFI INFORMATIQUE 
Administrative and Financial Director  
Cyril MALHER 
Tel. :+33 1 44 04 50 64 
cyril.malher@gfi.fr 

KEIMA COMMUNICATION 
Investor relations 
Emmanuel DOVERGNE 
Tel. : +33 1 56 43 44 63 
emmanuel.dovergne@keima.fr 

AGENCE YUCATAN  
Press relations 
Caroline PRINCE 
Tel. : +33 1 53 63 27 35 
cprince@yucatan.fr 


